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24 Hours of Music Event Seeking
Performers
02.15.2007

A 24-hour musical event that benefits music education programs in western Oklahoma
is seeking performers.
  
Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s 24 Hours of Music, sponsored by Phi Mu
Alpha Sinfonia, will be held April 20-21 on the Weatherford campus. This is the third
annual event that has proceeds benefiting music programs in western Oklahoma
schools.
  
Local and regional bands, as well as SWOSU Music Department performers, are
among the participants. Anyone who is interested in participating should contact Eddie
Virger at (405) 488-8396 or by email at happyed5@hotmail.com.
  
For more information, contact any member of Phi Mu Alpha Sinfonia or email Nolan
Lawless at lawlessn@student.swosu.edu.
  
24 Hours of Music will be held at the Fine Arts Center on the SWOSU campus.

mailto:happyed5@hotmail.com
mailto:lawlessn@student.swosu.edu

